
NOTICE 

This is notification from the Public Works Department that the following streets will be closed or 

impacted by ongoing work.  

 

5th Avenue North - September 8th & 9th: 

A private contractor will be conducting work within the public right of way on 5th Avenue North between 

1st Street North and Skyline Drive on Monday September 8th and Tuesday September 9th. This section of 

5th Avenue North will be closed late afternoon and evening Monday September 8th. Traffic will also be 

reduced to a single lane with motorists guided by flaggers at other times during September 8th and 9th. 

Please avoid this area if possible and thank you for your patience.  

 

11th Street South - September 8th: 

Eleventh Street South between 2nd Ave South and 3rd Ave South is closed on September 8, 2025, for 

resurfacing. Please use an alternate route.  

 

Valley View Drive - September 8th & 9th: 

Valley View Drive at the intersection of 10th Avenue North is closed on September 8th and 9th for 

emergency water main repairs. Please avoid this area and use an alternate route.  

 

Various September 8th – 12th: 

Pace Environmental Services is conducting sewer cleaning operations at numerous locations throughout 

Glasgow during the week of September 8th. Please avoid streets and intersections, reduce speeds to 10 

miles per hour, and follow all traffic control devices when you encounter location where they are 

working.  


